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I strongly oppose the proposed legislation to require in-person voting in Oregon. For 

decades, mail-in voting has been a secure and convenient option for Oregonians, 

allowing them to research their choices and cast their ballots in a way that fits their 

schedules. There is no widespread voter fraud in Oregon—our mail-in system has 

been tested and proven to work effectively. 

 

I urge you to protect voter access by preserving Oregon’s vote-by-mail system. It is a 

model of accessibility, security, and efficiency, and it ensures that every eligible voter 

has a fair opportunity to participate in our democracy. 


